
Hampden Council on Aging – April, 2022 

 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty, Susanna Haskins, Cliff Bombard, Tina Doran 
Monique Downey, Nancy Willoughby, Dee Vermette and Deb Mahoney  in person at Senior Center.  

Becky hired a new Program Coordinator and she will be working 18 hours per week. 

Meeting starting at 9:00 AM and called to order at 9:05 AM on April 12th. 

Meeting minutes for March 2022 were read and approved.  

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved.  

Becky presented the Directors Reported and it was accepted. 

Deb Mahoney handed out Director Evaluation we should fill out and bring the completed form to the 
May meeting on May 10th. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:20 AM. 

Respectfully submitted 

Marty Jacque 


